TO: FROM:

Dr. Gearl Loden Julie Weaver

RE:

Donation

DATE:

August 14, 2012

The following donation has been presented to the Tupelo Public School District. At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept this donation on behalf of the schools listed below.

Donation # 2012-2013 - 002

Description:

\$3,500.00

Given By:

Lawhon PTO

Purpose:

For use of purchase of computers

Site:

Lawhon

Presented By:

Ms. Corlis Curry

Donation # 2012-2013 - 003

Description:

\$237.50

Given By:

Calvary Baptist Church

Purpose:

For FCA Club

Site:

Tupelo High School

Presented By:

Ms. Tammy Wheeler